Even as delivery services work to ship all of those last-minute Christmas presents that
consumers bought this season from digital platforms and other e-commerce sites, the U.S.
House and Senate are contemplating Grinch-like legislation that looks to stop or limit how

Big Tech companies can “self-preference” or “discriminate” on their platforms.

Read the full piece here.



https://truthonthemarket.com/2021/03/04/platform-self-preferencing-can-be-good-for-consumers-and-even-competitors/
https://truthonthemarket.com/2021/12/22/u-s-senate-self-preferencing-bill-offers-perfect-recipe-for-regulatory-overreach/

